
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
File: 4563.00 

July 25, 2014 
 

Prashant Rajurkar, P.Eng. (SK, ON), M.Eng., EP 
Manager, Environmental Affairs 
ERCO Worldwide, A Division of Superior Plus LP  
302 The East Mall   
Toronto, ON M9B 6C7  
Via Email: prajurkar@ercoworldwide.com  
 
Dear Mr. Rajurkar: 
 
Re: ERCO Worldwide – Notice of Alteration 
 

Thank you for your Notice of Alteration (NoA) dated July 24, 2014 requesting to install a 
truck-mounted diesel fuel boiler for a temporary period (15 days) at your ERCO Worldwide 
facility located in Hargrave in the Rural Municipality of Wallace. The temporary boiler is needed 
to bring back the facility into operation after an emergency shutdown resulting from the June 29-
30, 2014 flooding.   
 

Upon review of your alteration request, I have concluded that the environmental effects of 
the proposed alteration will be insignificant, and, therefore, in accordance with Section 14(2) of 
The Environment Act you are hereby authorized to carry out the proposed alteration as described in 
the July 24, 2014 Notice of Alteration. 
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Peter Crocker at (204) 
726-6565. 

 
Yours truly, 

 
“original signed by” 
 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 
Director 

       Environmental Approvals Branch 
 

c: Don Labossiere, Director, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 
 Tim Prawdzik, Provincial Manager, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 

Environmental Stewardship Division 
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